
 

 
September 22, 2015 

 
To: Faculty, Department Chairs, and Business Officers (Via SBFACU-L, 

SBCHR-L, and SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 

Academic Personnel  
 
Re: Fall Academic Personnel Newsletter 
 
The Fall 2015 edition of the Academic Personnel Newsletter is now available. The 
newsletter is published quarterly and is available on the Academic Personnel web site 
under the “News and Announcements” tab.  You may also access the Newsletter directly 
at https://ap.ucsb.edu/news.and.announcements/newsletters/  .  
 
The current edition highlights this year’s winners of the Hellman Family Foundation 
Fellowships and Career Development Awards and also provides updates on a variety of 
activities that impact faculty and other academic employees. 
  
Please feel free to forward this notice to others in your department who may be 
interested. 
  
Your feedback and suggestions for future topics are welcome and may be sent to Karen 
Moreno at karen.moreno@ucsb.edu 


